
Town of Belvidere 
Notice to Residents 

 
 
Sandbags are available starting March 22, 2019 for residents to pickup 
at W1681 Heineman Ln, Cochrane WI (Ron Speltz Construction Shed). 
A load of sand has been delivered to the Belvidere Boat Landing for any 
residents to fill bags at their convenience.  Bring your own shovels. 
 
Any Questions call Supervisor Ron Speltz at (715)495-0182 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


